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Tuesday, April 17 

10:00 a.m. 

11 : 00· a. m. - 5 : 00 p . m. 

Wednesday, April 18 

9:00 a.m.- 3:00 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, April 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

8:00 p·.m. 

8:00 p.m 

Friday, April 20 

10:00 a.m. 

19 

10:00 - 11:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

12:00 noon 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VI, No. 28 

Chapel: Memorial service for Professor Ellis 
_W ... Hollon 

Red Cross Bloodmobile. Donate in the Mackie 
Hall Conference Room. 

Student Council run-off elections for President, 
Treasurer and Chapel Committee Chairperson. 
Commons Room 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Rev. Zebedee V. Moss 
Missionary to Nairobi, Kenya. 

Chapel: Pete Carlson, contemporary Christian 
musician and performer. 

Virginia Club Banquet. See notice for details 

Pete Carlson in concert. Binkley Chapel. 
Open to the public. 

Women's Issues in Ministry meeting. Commons 
Room. See notice 

Student Council meeting for old and new officers. 
Installation of new members. Mackie Hall 
conference room. 

South Carolina Club meeting. All S.C. students 
invited. Cafeteria. 

Film and discussion of the S.B.C. Convocation on 
World Hunger. Library auditorium 

Virginia Club meeting. Speaker--Mr. Paul Lee, 
Director of Creative Ministries, Va. B.S.U. 
Cafeteria 

Deadline for material to be included in the 
final issue of the Enquiry 

SPECIAL INVITATION All graduating Seniors and their spouses are 
TO GRADUATES: invited to be the dinner guests of the S.B.C. 

Annuity Board on Thursday, April 26 at 7:00p.m. 
in the cafeteria. If you plan to attend, please return to the Student Develop-
ment· office by April 20 the reservation form which was mailed to you earlier. 

BLOODMOBILE: The Red Cross Bloodmobile will be on our campus 
Tuesday, April 17, 11:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. in the 

Mackie Hall Conference Room. Students are encouraged to donate and to assist 
as volunteers. If you can help, contact Gary Kaufmann at 556-2961. 



WOMEN'S ISSUES The Women's Issues in Ministry group will meet 
GROUP: at 8:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 26 in the Mackie 

Hall Commons Room. Plans will be made for next 
year. Women(students, staff and spouses) and men are all invited to join 
us. We need your input. 

SPORTS BANQUET Tickets for the Seminary Sports Banquet on 
TICKETS: May 3 are on sale now. Tickets are $2.50 each 

and can be purchased from the Student Affairs 
office or from Steve Cromer, B.J. White or David Daly. 

GRADUATION NEWS The Institutional Development office has mailed 
RELEASES: news release forms to all graduating seniors. 

These should be returned as soon as possible 
and include appropriate informati.on for each denominational or hometown 
paper. If you did not receive a form, contact the ID office at ext. 270, 271. 

VIRGINIA CLUB The Commonwealth Club banquet will be on Thurs-
MEMBERS: day, April 19 at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria. 

Tickets must be purchased by Wednesday, April 
18. Also. election of officers will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Friday morning 
in the cafeteria. All Virginia students·are invited. 

TENNESSEE STUDENTS: - Mr. Willian Harbin of the Tennessee Baptist 
Convention will be.on campus April 24 and 25. 

He will be interviewing students on April 25, beginning at 8:30 a.m. Please 
sign up in the Formation in Ministry office. 

GRADUATES: 

Business Office. 

Invitations and calling cards have arrived. 
Graduating Seniors may pick theirs up in the 

GIFT FOR GRADUATES: The North Pampano Baptist Church ·(Florida) will 
be presenting,as a gift to each graduating 

senior, a copy of the historical work, Abstracts of Systematic Theology, 
by James P. Boyce. Reverend Earnest Reisinger, pastor emeritus of the church, 
will be on campus May 1 and 2 in the Mackie Hall conference room to make 
the presentations. 

TUTOR NEEDED: The Guidance Counselor at Wake Forest-Rolesville 
High School is seeking a tutor for a student 

who has special needs. More information can be secured by calling Mrs. 
Pansy Sullivan at 556-2171 or Rod Byard at the Institutional Development 
office, ext. 271. 

CAMPAIGN REPORT: Thanks to Don Cook, John Durham, . Bryan 
Chestnutt and the best students, staff and 

faculty in the world. There has been a good response in pledges to South-
eastern's "Equipping for BoJdMission" campaign. The final report meeting 
is set for Tuesday, April 24 at 2:30 in the Bethea Room. Following that 
meeting, we ·will be able to announce the number of'pledges and the amount 
pledged from the Seminary family. 

THANKS TO FRIENDS... . .. for each_prayer uttered, for each kind deed 
and the countless well wishes received during 

Glenda's stay in the hospital and now during her recovery.from surgery. May 
we say thank-you and may God, who imparts upon us His loving care, and who 
gives us strength and inward calm, grant you His blessings today. 
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All material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs office 
by 12:00 noon Wednesday. 
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